
CLERK’S REPORT – 16th January 2017 

 

Agenda Item 1 – Apologies for Absence 
Ann Stewart has given apologies for this meeting. The clerk has advised her that she would 

disqualify herself as a Parish Councillor were she to miss the next meeting also. 

 

Agenda Item 6 – Tucking Mill & the Viaduct. 

The fence has been repaired and there is nothing further to report. 

The re-routing of the footpaths and fencing of the fishing lake will go ahead in due course 

now the consultation is complete. 

 

Agenda Item 6 – Phone Box Church Lane / Mill Lane Junction. 

The telephone box will be adopted by the Parish Council and B&NES Council are in the 

process of arranging this but no progress has been made to-date. 

 

Agenda Item 9 – Meetings. 

The Bathavon Forum is making another attempt to hold an AGM on 11th January. The 

outcomes from this will be reported. 

 

Dates for Future Meetings – Agenda Item 12  

Dates for future meetings need to be agreed, the following suggestions are made:- 

Parish Council Meetings: March 13th 

Annual Parish Meeting: April 24th 2017    Annual Parish Council Meeting: May 15th 2017 


